Clinton Surveying, LLC.
380 S. Lowe Ave., Suite #6
Cookeville, TN 38501
(931)-372-0146

August 6, 2019

Crossville Regional Planaing Commission

RE: FOSTER DIVISION
978 Fred Ford Road
Crossville, TN

Edna Foster would like to request one (1) variance for the above stated “Simple” Subdivision Plat.

I.  Ms. Foster would like to request a variance to wave the requirement to include the
“Centificate of General Approval For Installation of Subsurface Sewage Disposal Systems
with Restrictions” on the face of the plat.

» Reasoning:

Lot 1 has an existing house and working septic system. It is my clients belief that there
is no reason to burden the extra expense of paying a Soil Scientist to map extra soils and
paying the local Environmentalist an evaluation fee along with an additional fee for
inspecting the current septic system, when the lot already has a working septic system
and enough ground to put in a new field line if needed.

Thank you,

Rusty Norrod, R.L.S. # 2635
(931) 372-0146



